
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated: 21 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

Hope you and your family members are safe and healthy. 

As it has already been shared through the circular dated 30 April 2021, the fee bills for 

the first quarter of 2021-22 are available on the parent portal, Bharati Connect. 

Procedure to access the portal remains unchanged. 

You are requested to pay the fee for the first quarter (tuition fee only) at the earliest. 

The fee can be paid either for the entire quarter or on monthly basis. 

Looking forward to your cooperation as always. 

Regards 

 

L V Sehgal 

Principal 

 

 

 


